NORTH HAMPTON RECREATION MEETING MINUTES DECEMBER 20

In attendance: Joe Manzi, Dale Rocheford, Willow Foley, Kathy Lociatto, Pete Brogowski,
Jane Morse

Willow Foley called the meeting to order at 6:06.
There were no citizen’s comments.

Dale made a motion to accept the November minutes. Willow seconded the motion and it
was accepted by all present.

Santa Breakfast update:

140 parents and kids attended the breakfast and it was considered a great success. Joe
Manzi gave extra credit and many thanks to Kathy and Alex, her assistant for preparing
the delicious breakfast. Also, thanks to Roberta, Kathy’s mother and her sister Sharon
for all the help. Many thanks as well to Josie, Melanie and Jim Maggiore for their help in
making the breakfast a success. A big thank you to Tom Von Jess for making a Santa
appearance. Thanks to the Recreation Commission members as well.

Ski program:

To date there are 38 students registered for the program with 20 students signed up for
the bus transportation. Registration is still open for the bus. Joe and Pete will collaborate
in January to review the bus transportation and to create specific plans for the schedule.
Plans will be finalized for the bus loading at school and the mountain. There are returning
chaperones and 3 new volunteers.

LWCF:

Joe will focus on the grant in January evaluating the time and effort needed to make this
a success.The Seacoast School of Technology will collaborate with Joe as needed or
requested.

Winterfest:

Winterfest will be held the first Saturday of the February vacation, the 25th. Ideas were
discussed to use Knowles, Centennial Hall, school and Dearborn. The bonfire will be a
part of Winterfest and a discussion followed about offering food hosted by Mike Higgins
of The Old Salt. This will be further explored at next month’s meeting.

The pottery class at the Rec was a great success.

Willow made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:41, seconded by Jane and agreed by
all.






